Clark County Civil Service Commission Meeting — Public Hearing

The Civil Service Commission will hold a hearing on the appeal of their removal in the post offer process
by a deputy sheriff candidate in Room 511, on the 5th floor of the Public Service Center, at 1300 Franklin
St., starting at 1 p.m. April 25, 2024. Some of the parties will appear via Microsoft Teams link:

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device

Join the meeting now

Meeting ID: 253 423 077 372

Passcode: drB5i2

Dial-in by phone

+1213-262-7043,,862464432# United States, Los Angeles

Phone conference ID: 862 464 432#

Both the appellant and the Sheriff’s Office will have the opportunity to present their cases. Both parties
may present witnesses whom they question, and to ask questions of the other party’s witnesses. Both
parties are entitled to have legal representation present during the hearing.

The hearing is expected to last no more than 2 hours.

Following the hearing the Clark County Civil Service Commission will hold an executive session, per RCW
42.30.110(1)(g)

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email the Chief Examiner and Secretary to the
Commission, Leslie Harrington Smith 564-397-2114 at Leslie.Harrington-Smith@Clark.wa.gov


https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NTgyYTgwYjEtOTM1MC00NDliLThhZTgtOTcwZDk2OTI3ODJj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22389c6904-b073-4843-a92d-4a72a350cf02%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2267d4a946-4be5-4f66-bcb1-93ae3302023d%22%7d
tel:+12132627043,,862464432

